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A reminder that masks are required on campus in the following settings:

instructional spaces such as classrooms, labs, ITS labs and studios, faculty who are

teaching and students who are presenting may remove their masks when speaking if

they are physically distanced

other enclosed spaces where physical distancing is not possible such as small

meeting or consultation rooms, washrooms, etc.

If you are coming on campus, please bring a face mask.
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